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The stained-glass windows below are the central group of a set of 9 windows in the Air 

Force Chapel in the National Basilica of the Sacred Heart, Koekelberg, Brussels.  They 

were created as a result of a RAFA Belgian Branch sponsored fund-raising initiative and 

were dedicated in the presence of the King of the Belgians on 21 September 1988. 

The windows, and the Air Force Chapel in which they are installed, commemorate those 

Belgians who in the Second World War fought with the Royal Air Force as well as those 

who acted as intelligence agents in Belgium, together with the civilians of the Belgian 

escape lines who risked their lives to save so many downed airmen.   
 

Royal Air Forces Association Belgian Branch 
rafa.belgianbranch@gmail.com    :   +32 (0) 2.657.7117 

All members and friends are cordially invited to mark the 25th Anniversary of this 

significant achievement by joining with us at a special Service and Lunch under the 

sponsorship of our Honorary Co-President Air Marshal Sir Christopher Harper to be held 

in the Basilica at 11:00 hrs on Saturday 28 September 2013.                                          

Please spread the word to old colleagues and let us know of your intent to be involved 

by contacting the Branch. 
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